		FROST PTSA
FROST PTSA Meeting Minutes – 4/3/25
Start – 7:04 PM
Thank You’s
· Book Fair – Callie and all of the volunteers
· Clothing Swap was a HUGE success – Kristen, Clara, Christy and Jill
· Snack cart/lunches and all donations – Julie all who donated
· Class Pictures – Ana & Griffan
· Yearbooks – Tricia Piper
· All Jungle Book volunteers!
Programs
· Art, Spanish and Karate Spring Programs have all kicked off
· Upcoming for Fall:
· Math Club
· Speech and Debate 
· Looking to get a music program going at Frost
· Survey monkey will go out soon for interest (4th/5th, maybe 3rd grade)
· Fundraising will start with community/local businesses to help get a program
· Hopefully be able to do a concert (Christmas / end of school year)
· Ted Brown Music – kids that qualify for free lunches / will get free rentals
Membership 
· Update will be provided next meeting
Treasurer 
· $3K increase in expenses from 2024-2025 school year into the 2025-2026 school year
· Designated and restricted accounts that are not shown in the budget
· Operations – Founders lunch, meeting expenses will slightly increase
· Grants/scholarships
· Choir ½ stipend change to extracurricular music program
· Increased Educator Supply Grant, Bookfair $$
· Increased Frost Alumni Scholarship by $500 – 1 student received it; spread the word to graduates
· This award is presented at the last meeting
· Added in budget for 5th grade lunch forgiveness and $1500 for Holiday Giving 
· Removing: 
· We have not spent money in 4 years – remove, Watch Dogs, Art Docent Programs, Reflections, Diversity Education, Special Education
· Do teachers have their own art supplies? The school can still support Art Supplies and they will find a way/teachers will ask.
· Reflections is country wide art program and is run by parents; hasn’t been used since prior to Covid.
· ACTION item: Create a committee (any type of art competition) this is a small expense, but has a big impact for participating students
· Family and Community Events – renaming line items
· 3 Family Fun Nights/Welcome Events
· Ice cream social and Kinders will be for Welcome Events
· $2000 Family Fun Nights
· Other line items: Special Programs
· Allocated $10K for the robotics kits
· Sasquatch/Otter Books  created a new budget line item ($1450) to get these books into every classroom
· $3,500 will be allocated later – extra cushion/Flexibility
· PTSA Membership must vote on this allotment (2024-2025 Otter books and Author visit received these funds)
· Kudos to Jody for clear budget description!
· Do we have a motion to approve 2025-2026 budget?  Lara – motions to approve; Sasha – second; No opposes. 2025-2026 budget approved!
Fundraising
· Red Robin Fundraiser: Thursday, April 10th at Woodinville and Redmond locations
· Frost night @ Mariners: June 14th
·  $36 100 level/$20 300 level
· Furry Friends Pet Calendar
· Submit your pet pictures, all pets welcome!
· No cost to submit photos, but the calendar will be available for purchase 
· Profits: Spirit t-shirts
· 2025-2026 APEX has been scheduled for the same date period (over Halloween time)
Staff Report
· Mrs. Pellet and Mrs. Poulin: Thank you’s for lunches and all snacks!  It is appreciated!
· Ms. Edgerton approached Mrs. Pellett about doing a book swap prior to summer
· Action: Social Media – Need help organizing
· Snack closet has remained filled! This has been crucial for the kids. Thank you to all!
Principal Report
· 5th Grade end of year promotion – June 20th
· Kindergarten promotion ceremony – June 18th
· All info about end of year picnics/park days will be coming out soon
· APEX $$ - Building Leadership team is allowing teachers to bring ideas like coding, carts, dash – by end of this school year so they can plan what to spend and plan how to utilized
· Currently, 46 children are registered for Kindergarten – if anyone knows anyone, please have them register NOW.  This is vital for staffing planning for next year.  Currently, there is only enough for 2 teachers.
· Kindergarten INFO night – May 15th
· Special note: This year we have grown 40 students, one of the few schools in the area that is continually growing
Other
· Pantry Packs – Clara needs a replacement next year
· Must have a midsize SUV; Pick up containers from school and drive to school
· Designated day, we pick up twice per month (Tuesday/Wednesday)
· Christy has a good organization system with helping out, can just add the pick-ups into the google doc
· Kamiakin is looking for PTA (needs Muir and Frost parents) – need committee members
· Find the PTA page
· PTSA Board want to remain in their positions; if anyone is interested in learning or getting more involved – PLEASE come forward and ask McCayla.
· Lara – will shadow McCayla and interested in being President in the future!
· Treasurer – can be involved in reconciliation
Help at Road Less Traveled a local Non-profit dedicated to helping support Frost Elementary!
· Gave $6K for the holiday donations
· During the teach shuffle at the beginning of the years – supported each teacher
· Kinder/1st received got cube chairs in their classroom
· 3rd Grade Swim = Purchased towel and swim suits   
· Supporting the school snack cabinet to keep it filled!
· Buy Tickets to help support and/or sign up to volunteer – please come/sign up!!
· Volunteer/Donate to help support Frost 
Upcoming events:
· Red Robin – April 10th
· Road Less Traveled Action Fundraiser – April 26th
· Family Fun Night / Dance – May 22nd (Free Event)
· Mariners Game – June 14th
· Next PTSA/Volunteer Appreciation Meeting – June 12th @ 4pm
End: 8:13 PM
